1979 WL 42902 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina April 3, 1979

*1 W. E. Jenkinson, III, Esquire Jenkinson & Jenkinson Post Office Drawer 669 Kingstree, South Carolina 29556

Dear Mr. Jenkinson:

In response to your request for an opinion from this Office regarding the Williamsburg County Tax Assessor, I am enclosing herewith a copy of a recent opinion written by Deputy Attorney General Joseph Allen regarding the Florence County Tax Assessor. I think that his conclusions with respect to the status of the Florence County Tax Assessor apply to the Williamsburg County Tax Assessor as well with the exception that the Williamsburg County Legislative Delegation instead of the Tax Reassessment Board (as in the case of Florence County), employs the Tax Assessor.

With kind regards,

Karen LeCraft Henderson Senior Assistant Attorney General

1979 WL 42902 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document

© 2015 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.